FAIR BOARD MEETING
AUGUST 11, 2020

The purpose of the August meeting is for fair board members, extension staff, and
county commissioners to discuss what problems occurred during the 2020 fair
that need to be addressed for the coming year.

To compile a list of thank you letters that needs to be sent.
To set the dates for the 2021 Fremont County Fair.

To set the September meeting as a time to hear from fair staff and other
interested parties on what went well with the 2020 Fremont County Fair and to
hear suggestions and ideas for making the 2021 Fremont County Fair even better.
No action will be taken on suggestions presented at this meeting, but suggestions
presented will be discussed and proper action taken at later board meetings.



